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March 2018   

Welcome to the Monthly Bulletin 

The next issue will be out in April 

 
 Firstly thank you for all your support during the adverse weather; 

fingers crossed that we will start to see some Spring weather.    
 

Please check the diary dates for upcoming educational visits and events – the year planner is 

also being sent home as there are a few amended dates.  

             

As part of our Personal and Social education 

Marc Griffiths will be visiting the school again 

on Tuesday 13th March to present his ‘I am 

Special’ assembly.  

I am sure they will want to tell you all about it! 

 

Contact Details 

Please notify the school office of any change to contact information: address, telephone 

numbers, change of e-mail etc.  Also please advise if your child will be collected by a 

different adult as we are unable to let them leave school without consent from the parent. 
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Thank you for rising to our Number day challenge. 

All the 1ps added up to a total of £84.00 

Well done to everyone who completed the mats trail challenge 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

  

 

 

 

As part of our school sports provision the children 

had tennis coaching last term.  

Perhaps they may wish to continue to develop their 

skills as part of this club? 

Our new parking banners and sign have arrived. Well worth every penny if 

they help to make school safer for the children. Please park with 

consideration for pedestrians, other road users and the school neighbours. 
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     School Terms and Holidays  

Academic Year 2017/2018  

  

Term Dates (All dates inclusive)  

  

          Autumn  Friday 1 September 2017   Friday 22 December 2017 

           Spring    Monday 8 January 2018     Thursday  29 March 2018 

          Summer  
    Monday 16 April 2018      Tuesday 24 July 2018 

  

Holiday Periods  
  

   School re-opens   Monday 4 September 2017   

        Half Term  
  Monday 30 October 2017    Friday 3 November 2017 

        Christmas  
 Monday 25 December 2017     Friday 5 January 2018 

  Spring Half Term  
  Monday 19 February 2018   Friday 23 February 2018 

           Easter  
    Friday 30 March 2018      Friday 13 April 2018 

         May Day        Monday 7 May 2018   

      Spring Bank        Monday 28 May 2018      Friday 1 June 2018 

         Summer  
School closes at the end of  day 
on Tuesday 24 July 2018   

SATs Weeks First three weeks May 2018  

  

Staff Training Days  
 

          Autumn  
4 September 2017 
27 October 2017 

 

           Spring  16 February 2018  

          Summer  
23 July 2018 
24 July 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us …….                                                               Stannington Infant SchoolStannington Road, Sheffield, S6 6AN 

Telephone: 0114 2344401                                                                        Headteacher: Sarah Binns 
Fax: 0114 2334724                                                                Deputy  Headteacher: Liz Harris 
Email: enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk                                  Chair of Governors: Elizabeth Tunnard 
Website: www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk 
 

mailto:enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk
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The Approved Calendar has been finalised for the Academic Year 2018/2019 as set out below: 

 

 


